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School Dinner Menu Week Commencing 21/10/24: 

Chicks 98.67% Meerkats 95.86% 

Butterflies 91.54% Leopards 98.28% 

Ladybirds 97.14% Panthers 98.19% 

Dolphins 97.97% Foxes 96.07% 

Penguins 94.83% Wolves 94.0% 

Kangaroos 95.93% Lions 98.0% 

Koalas 98.0% Tigers 95.0% 

Giraffes 92.59%   
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Weekly Attendance 

07/10/24 

2:30pm 

Healthy Eating  

Including health 

packed lunches 

14/10/24 

No workshop due to 

parents events this 

week  

21/10/24 

2:30pm  

Reading at home in 

Yr 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Including Reading+ 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pizza 
Curried 

Chicken Rice 

Minced Beef 

Pie 

Meatballs in 

Tomato Sauce 

& Pasta 

Fish Star & Chips 

Mexican 

Veg Burrito 
Pasta Bake 

Broccoli 

Cheese Bake 

Sweet Potato & 

Veg Curry 

Cheesy Bean 

Loaded Potato 

Skins 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 

Jacket 

Potatoes 
Jacket Potatoes 

Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches Sandwiches 

 

Friday 18th October 2024 

Parental Workshops 
If you would like to attend 

the next one, simply arrive at 

the main office on the day.  

We look forward to seeing 

you there! 

 

 
21/10/24 

2:30pm  

Reading at home 

in Yr 3, 4, 5 and 6 

Including 

Reading+ 

 

 

Bike/Scooters 
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ZooLab visited year 1 
On Tuesday, Year 1 were visited by 

the ZooLab! They got to hold a giant           
……….snail, a scorpion, a corn  

…….snake, a frog, and a gerbil. 

Key Dates: 

Reading at Home Parent    

Workshop – 21/10/24 

School closes- 25/10/24 

School reopens- 4/11/24  

Flu Immunisation – 07/11/24 

Autumn Disco – 07/11/24 

Photo Day – 12/11/24 

 

 

 

 

Y3 Trip to Spurn Point 

` 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to everyone who 
came to our parents 

evening this week. The 
feedback we’ve received 
has been overwhelmingly 

positive and the atmosphere 
on the day was fantastic. 

 

Y2 enjoyed the Great Fire 
of London workshop. They 
found out the about the 
fire, how they put it out                  
…………….and how 
…………….people dressed.                 

Home Visits 

Just a reminder that bikes and 
scooters must not be ridden 
on the school grounds for the 
safety of all students and staff. 
Please ensure they are   
walked through the      
grounds to avoid any 
accidents. Thank you 

The Great Fire of London 
Workshop 

     Y3 had a great time at  
Spurn Point! They helped 
clear a section of the beach 
of litter and then went              
fossil hunting.  

As you may have seen in the 
news recently about Sara 

Sharif. This is why it is 
important that the school 

attendance team complete 
home visits when children are 

absent. These visits are not 
meant to alarm but to ensure 

the everything is okay and 
provide support if needed. 

It was wonderful to see 
so many of you there! 
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